
Fact Sheet

Island City Development



The Housing Authority of the City of Alameda is constantly striving to secure new

prospective business partners and vendors.  To receive email notifications about

current and future business opportunities, please use link below.   




For over 80 years, The Housing Authority of the City of Alameda (AHA) has provided

a range of housing assistance to low-income households. The primary goal of the

Housing Authority is to provide quality, affordable, and safe housing in the City of

Alameda.  Our programs include Housing Choice Vouchers, Project-Based Vouchers,

specialized housing assistance, family self-sufficiency, affordable real estate

development, resident services, and management of AHA owned property.

Who governs Island City Development? 
The Board of Directors is the governing body of ICD. The volunteer Board of

Directors is comprised of the Housing Authority Executive Director, a current or

past Housing Authority employee, and a current member of AHA's Board of

Commissioners.   




The Housing Authority of the City of Alameda created a non-profit, Island City

Development (ICD) in 2014, to focus on providing decent, safe, and accessible

affordable homes to working families, seniors, veterans, and low-income

households. 




 ICD primarily partners with the Housing Authority of the City of Alameda to

develop new affordable homes. 




https://form.alamedahsg.org/forms/bizops   




